
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

April 6, 2024 
 
 
Jeffrey Wolff, Executive Director 
Capital District Kiwanis International 
14034 Rose Lodge Place 
Chantilly, VA 20151 
 
Dear Jeffrey, 
 
I hereby declare my candidacy to run for the office of Capital District Vice Governor for the 2024-25 
administrative year.   After some serious consideration and encouragement from many Kiwanis 
members, I have decided that I want to continue to see our Kiwanis family prosper by serving as District 
Governor for a second time.  Kiwanis has had great success in 109 years of service and there is 
nothing that can stop us if we meet the challenges in front of us.   As Vice Governor (and eventually as 
Governor), I want to assure you that my focus will be for the Capital District to support our clubs.   
 
I am currently a member in good standing of the Kiwanis Club of Tysons, Virginia where I have been a 
member since 2000 and have been a member of Kiwanis since 1985.   I have served three times as a 
Lt. Governor in the Capital District, a full term as a Trustee in the Capital District and Governor in 2019-
2020.  I have also successfully passed a criminal background check as required and it is current.  
 
I have been endorsed by the Kiwanis Club of Tysons, Virginia and a majority of the clubs in Division 2.    
 
If you have any questions, please let me know.   I look forward to again serving the Capital District! 
 
 
Yours in Kiwanis Service, 
 
 
 
David Lurie 
Kiwanis Club of Tysons, Virginia 
15189 Londons Bridge Road  
Haymarket VA 20169 


